TMA
Texas Medical Association

1801 North Lamar Blvd. Austin, Texas 78701 512/477-6704

May 4, 1984

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for agreeing to be part of the premier of TMA Today--the morning
Annual Session television program produced by the TMA Communication
Department and MPA, Inc., Austin.

As we discussed, you will be interviewed by Dr. Bobby Lanier, Thursday, May 10,
from 1:30 pm to 2:00 pm in room 960 of the Fort Worth Hilton.

Attached is a summary of the TMA Today program for your review. Also included
is an outline of the subjects to be covered in your interview and a letter from Jack
Haden of MPA, Inc. that includes some tips for a successful interview.

If possible, please bring the Medal of Freedom to show to viewers. Any other
visual aids such as photos, would also be of interest.

If you have any questions about TMA Today or your participation, please do not
hesitate to call me at the association through May 7, extension 123. Starting late
afternoon May 8 through May 12, | may be reached at the Hyatt Regency Fort
Worth, 870-1234 or the TMA News Room in the Convention Center, 877-5393.
Please be sure to notify me in advance if you are unable to appear at the above day
and time.

Thank you for your participation, and | look forward to working with you.
Cordially,
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Lisa C. Stark Walsh
Communication Assistant
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